
 
 

  
 

Volunteers Needed! 
 

Are you a parent or caregiver of a child 8 years or younger in a Native 
American, indigenous, or bi-cultural family who has attempted to use 

environmental health services?  Your voice is needed. 
Join us for a community conversation!!! 

 
This event is hosted by the Institute for Tribal Environmental Professionals 

(ITEP) in partnership with the American Public Health Association (APHA). We 
are interested in learning how Native American, indigenous, and bi-cultural 

community members access services for children and how environmental services 
can be more accessible. 

 
Your feedback will inform recommendations to improve environmental health 

services in communities across the country. 
 

Who can participate?   
Native American, indigenous, and bi-cultural parents or caregivers who have a child 

8 years or younger 
 

When?  
Thursday, May 31, 2018 

5:30 p.m.  Dinner will be served  
6:00 - 8:00 p.m.  Community Conversation 

 
Where?  

Northern Arizona University DuBois Center Room ASPEN B 
306 E Pine Knoll Dr 
Flagstaff, AZ 86011 

 
How do I sign up?   

Contact us by email at Mansel.Nelson@nau.edu 

Creating healthy environments is important for our community. If you are interested in having 
your feedback inform this conversation and APHA’s work, please join us and share your experiences 
and perspectives. 
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